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DEPARTMENT OF STATE

Washington, D.C. 20520

December 17, 1986
i

MEMORANDUM FOR: Mr. Rodney B. McDaniel
National Security Council

SUBJECT: Alerting NSC on Presidential
Correspondence

Enclosed is the original of a letter to President Reagan
from Prime Minister Ruud Lubbers of The Netherlands, dated 12/12/86

which is transmitted for your information.

This correspondent was received 1n the Information Management
Section of the <ecutive Secretariat on 12/14/86.

Director, S/S-I
Information Management Section
Executive Secretariat

647-3836










































September L0, L1987

Senator Howard H. Baker, Jr.
Chief of Staff

The White House

Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Senator Baker,

Several years ago, just before joining the staff
of the 1F, you had suggested that I contact you should
the need arise, a question of Tennessee solidarity, I
suppose.

Mr. Dallara, the U.S. Executive Director at the
IMF, has raised the possibility of assigning a Fund
staff member to the Council of Economic Advisors to
advise on internat onal financial issues. Such a
~ocedure has been tried in the past and worked well.
I would welcome the challenge of such an assignment
and have informed our personnel department accordingly.

I am convinced that my background, experience and
skills could contribute significantly to the work of
the CEA. Your assistance in bringing my application
to the attention of Mr. Sprinkel and his staff would
be appreciated. My resume is enclosed.

Yours sincerely,











